
March Meeting Hill 
Visit Challenge  
Meet with lawmakers or their staff on Capitol Hill  

 Head to the Hill on the Tuesday afternoon following the 

NAHMA March Meeting 

 NAHMA will provide talking points to discuss the 

importance of full funding for affordable housing 

 Reach out to jbilowich@NAHMA.org by February 8 for 

assistance scheduling meetings on the Hill 

 Earn 10 points per meeting 

Take pictures during your Hill Visits to earn points  

 Send photos to jbilowich@nahma.org to get credit 

Post on social media and bring along a “Newbie” 

 Social media posts should include Challenge hashtags 

 Tag your legislators and your AHMAs! 

 Social media posts earn 10 extra points per meeting 

 Bring a Hill Visit “Newbie” along to earn 10 extra points 

per meeting 

Join the NAHMA March 
Meeting Hill Visit Challenge 

to advocate for affordable 
housing funding  

in Congress. 

#ScoreMoreHousing 
#NAHMA19 

Why Participate? 
Educate your lawmakers on the 
importance of affordable housing. 

This is a critical time to advocate for our industry: 

With many new lawmakers sworn into Congress this 

year and ongoing funding debates shutting down 

affordable housing operations at HUD and USDA,  

your legislators need to hear from property 

management professionals like you about why 

affordable housing matters.  

Head to the Hill in March to tell lawmakers why full 

funding for affordable housing programs is critical 

for industry and community.  


